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December 18, 2018

Mr. Jonathon Kliora VIA FACISMILE ONLY
USS Cal Builders, Inc. FAX: (714) 828-9498
8051 Main St.

Stanton, CA 90680

Dear Mr. Kliora:

Subject: Whole Site Modernization at Hancock Elementary School CZ-16-0976-57
Request for Substitution of Subcontractor - HVAC and Plumbing - Approval.

Your revised request of December 10, 2018, to substitute Platinum Construction, Inc. for Stanton
Utilities, Inc. for the HVAC and plumbing portion of work, in accordance with Public Contract Code
Section 4107, is approved based on the District fulfilling the five-day notification requirement in
which to allow Stanton Utilities, Inc. to acknowledge the substitution. There has been no objection
received from Stanton Utilities, Inc.

Platinum Construction, Inc. Stanton Utilities, Inc.
Chris Propper Emad Naguib

10581 Chestnut Avenue 10581 Chestnut Avenue
Stanton, CA 90680 Stanton, CA 90680
License #807864 License #967030

DIR# 1000006755 DIR# 1000009551

Please note that all other contractual requirements, including any required certifications, remain in
effect.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Contract Specialist

cc:  Platinum Construction, Inc.
Stanton Utilities, Inc.
M Wendt
M. Maher
G Champion
I. Anderson

Construction Compliance Department 4860 Ruffner St, San Diego, CA 92111




